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Medical Policy S-9 to be Updated on 
December 4, 2023  
Highmark will publish an updated Medical Policy (MP) S-9: External Hearing Aids, Auditory Brainstem 

Implant, Bone-Anchored Hearing Devices and Audiological Testing, on December 4, 2023. Changes 

include the addition of nine procedure codes and the removal of five procedure codes. Highmark will also 

update diagnosis codes to match criteria within the policy.   

MP S-9 was originally scheduled to be published on August 7, 2023.  

To view the Medical Policy, go to the Provider Resource Center. On the top task bar, click the drop-down 

arrow for MEDICAL POLICY SEARCH, select MEDICAL POLICIES, and then type “S-9” into the search 

bar. 
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